
From: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/24/2011 10:44:01 AM 
Subject: 	 Read: RE: Draft response to HJC Chairman Smith's letter of 3/9/11 re Gunrunner/ Fast & Furious 

allegations - for comment asap. Thanks. FB 

Your message was read on Thursday, March 24, 2011 10:44:01 AM (GMT-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada). 
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